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Center for Human Rights and Justice, 
Attn: Co-Presidents C. Borden and B. Tausch, 
University of Washington School of Law, 
William H. Gates Hall, 
Box 353020, 
Seattle, WA 98195-3020, 
USA. 
 
 
Dear Ms. Borden and Ms Tausch, 
 
RE:  TEXT BOOK DONATION BY THE CENTER FOR HUMAN RIGHTS AND  

JUSTICE TO THE MOI UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF LAW 
 
I refer to the above subject. 

On behalf of the Moi University School of Law, I would like to extend our appreciation 

to the Center for Human Rights and Justice, University of Washington School of Law for 

kindly donating textbooks valued at $2,142 to our institution.  I acknowledge receipt of 

the commercial invoice sent by Professor Joel Ngugi and look forward to receiving the 

books when they arrive here in Kenya. 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank Professor Ngugi for making all the 

arrangements for the shipment of the donation and for personally meeting the costs of 

shipping the books from the US to Kenya. 

As a relatively young law school, the Moi University School of Law appreciates all the 

assistance it can receive with regard to ensuring that a wide range of material is available 

to its students and staff.  We look forward to building on these links in future. 



 

With thanks. 

 

Yours truly, 

 
 
 
Dr Henry K. Mutai, 
For: Dean, School of Law. 
 
cc. Joel M. Ngugi, 
Assistant Professor of Law, University of Washington School of Law 
 


